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    0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÒÅÍÅÍÂÅÒȡ 
 

4Ï ÕÓÅ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÃÒÏÓÓÉÎÇÓ ×ÈÅÎ 
ÃÒÏÓÓÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÒÏÁÄȢ 

4Ï ÓÁÆÅÌÙ ÐÁÒË ÙÏÕÒ ÃÁÒ ÂÅÆÏÒÅ 
ÄÒÏÐÐÉÎÇ ÏÆÆ ÁÎÄ ÐÉÃËÉÎÇ ÕÐ ÙÏÕÒ 
ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȢ 

9ÁÒÄ ÓÕÐÅÒÖÉÓÉÏÎ ÂÅÇÉÎÓ ÁÔ 
ψȢτυÁÍ ÅÁÃÈ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇȢ 

#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÒÉÄÉÎÇ ÓÃÏÏÔÅÒÓ ÁÎÄ 
ÂÉËÅÓ ÎÅÅÄ ÔÏ ÂÅ ×ÅÁÒÉÎÇ ÈÅÌȤ
ÍÅÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÔÒÁÖÅÌÌÉÎÇ ÓÁÆÅÌÙ 

HARMONY DAY 

I would like to start off with a huge congratulation to the school com-

munity.  On Tuesday we celebrated Harmony day with a whole school 

assembly with all students performing for many visiting family and 

friends.   The gym was filled with dancing and singing.  A great way 

to celebrate Australia's cultural diversity. It was all about inclusive-

ness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone.  Well done 

everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Tuesday also was the School Council AGM.  I would like to thank all members of the 2016 school council for continuing on 

for the 2017 school year.  Congratulations and thankyou to Mel Castleman( President),  Jemmes Handy (vice President), , 

Evelyn Butler, Emily Currie (Parents Club Representative), Liu Fonua, Daniel Loveridge, Amanda McNabb (Treasurer), Ben Ni-

cholson (Secretary) and myself. 

I would also like to take this time to thank Jemmes Handy for being our School Council President for many years but contin-

uing on as Vice President and playing a major role in the organisation of Mildura Primary School. 

PARKING 

A reminder to all parents who are double parking along 12
th

 at the end of the day.  When picking up children at the end of 

the day please use the designated parks.  This is for safety and to keep traffic moving freely and the end of each day. The 

Council have been notified.     

END OF TERM 

Next week is the last week of term 1 for 2017.  The last Friday of term will be the whole school cross country event.  An excit-

ing way to finish the term.   We will be having a whole school assembly at 1.45 to give out attendance certificate, announce 

house captains and other special announcements.  The students will be dismissed at 2.15.  

Enjoy the holidays with your family and friends. 

 

David Midgley 

Principal 

Friday 31st March 2017 is the last day of term 1.  
School will finish at 2.15pm.  

 

Buses will run at the earlier time of 2.15pm.  
Parents/Carers are reminded to make  

arrangements for the earlier collection  and care of their children.  
 

An end of term assembly will be held on Friday afternoon at 1.45pm.  
All children will be dismissed from school after assembly.  

 

Term 2 will commence on Tuesday 18th April  



 

 

School Uniform  
Price List 

School uniform is compulsory at Mildura Primary 

School.  

School uniforms are available at all times from the 

office. Please keep an eye out in the newsletter for 

information regarding 2nd hand uniform sales 

throughout the year.  

10.03.17 
PC-Kobe Adolph 
PS-Brendan Francis-Corrin 
PT-Lily Kroek  
1/2A-Andrew Jeffrey 
1/2M-Deegan Kerslake 
1/2N-Stephanie Miller 
1/2O-Victoria Kala 
1/2S-Lakira Mitchell-Harris 
3/4A-Angel Byrnes 
3/4B-Christopher Finau 
3/4M-Brodie Glidden 
3/4P-Kaina Douglas 
5/6C-Naa Lapale 
5/6K-Ruan Yi Zhang 
5/6L-Nikarla Kirby 
5/6T-Jemus Bahati 

Polo ð Short & long sleeve  $22.00 
Basketball Shorts    $10.00 
Track/cotton pants   $18.00 
Skorts      $17.00 
Fleecy Zip Jacket    $22.00 
Windcheater    $15.00 
Bucket Hat      $ 9.00 
Surf Hat     $10.00 
School bag with logo   $32.00 
Badges ð Iron on    $ 2.00 
Library Bag    $10.00 

17.03.17 
PC-Jaxon Mulraney 
PS- 
PT-Lily Kroek  
1/2A- 
1/2M-Izzy Townsend 
1/2N- 
1/2O-Harshaan Kaur.  
1/2S-Xander Diaper 
3/4A-Kaiden Cantrell  
3/4B-Harry Truong 
3/4M-Shontae Chilly 
3/4P-Sokcheater Thy 
5/6C-Ethan Clarke 
5/6K-Bailey Harvey 
5/6L- 
5/6T-Emma Peterson 


